
  
  

 

  
  

  

At the regular meeting to be held on Tuesday, September 24, 2024, the 
Seminole County Board of County Commissioners will be considering a proposal to 

change water, wastewater and reclaimed rates. 

This meeting is scheduled to begin at 9:30 A.M. and will be held in the Seminole 
County Services Building located at 1101 E. First Street, Sanford, Florida. If adopted, 

the monthly water, wastewater and reclaimed rates would increase by 
4.6%, effective October 1, 2024. All interested parties are invited to attend. 


